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July 6, 1960

Ths
members.

No other business was brought before the board; meeting adjourned.

Jeanne Welinitz, seo'y

The furniture for the staff room was purchased and delivered. The staff 
is very well pleased with the room.

A letter was read from the custodian, Sam Cloud asking for a raise. 
Mrs. Bunt was asked to tell Mr. Cloud tnat it is out of the question 
right now since rhe budget has been set and it will have to wait for 
next years budget.

The Elwood Public Library Board held its regular meeting, July 5, 1960 
at 7s00 P.M. Those present were; Mrs.'Powell, Sharp and Welinitz; Mr. 
Allen, Hadley and Shickley. Mrs. Hunt the librarian was also present;.

Mrs. Hunt told the board that 195 children have enrolled in the head­
ing Club and that H9 have finished reading the required 15 books 
date of July 22 has been tentative set for a party for the Reading Club 

All those who have enrolled will be eligible to go to the
Theatre party but onlt those who have read the required amount of books 
vrf.ll receive a diploma and a T Shirt with Reading Club printed on in.

The minutes of the last meeting were approved as read. Mrs. Hunt read 
the Librarian's report; it was approved. The financial report was read 
stating that the Library received from the tax draw $15, 713.05. After 
expenditures of §2655.73 we have a balance Of $16,943.23 as of June 
30,1960.

Ths budget will be discussed at the next meeting.

There was a discussion on the schools receiving books again this year. 
It was agreed that the city schools will receive books again this 
year. If the loss of books is too great they will have to be paid for. 
The Librairian (sp) will have control of the amount of books each school 
receives.



we

This carried.

a

Meeting adjourned.

Jeanne Welinitz, sec’ y

ID

Mrs; Hunt wlUj3end  ̂Thank You notes to the Kiwanis club and Mr.

. There were 101 children who finished reading the"required

before Labor Day.

board.

Mrs. Sharp, 
Hadley and Mr.

The Elwood Public Library Board held its regular inon 
Tues., Aug. 2, 1950 at 7:00 P.M. Those present were 
Mrs. Powell, Mrs. Hunt and Mrs. Welinitz. Mr. -110-> 
Shickley.

The budget for 1961 was proposed and approved bv fh«> hnn-,^ amount being $34,635.00 PProvea oy the board..the

The Library will be closed the Sat..
No other business was brought before the

Holton of the theantes theatres for making the Reading Club success. Wi.n. T.m -- _•>. - .
amont of books.

The Minutes of the last meeting were read and approver.
The librarians report was read and accepted.  -Mrs. Hunt read the financial report stating that we had a oai. i, 
*17,992.06 as of June 3D, 1960 with disbursements during the month 
of July totallng2222.74 leaving a bal on hand of $15,769.32.
Mrs. Hunt told the board that she had purchased two fans for the 
library. She also stated that the staff needed a library cart and 
typing table. Mr. Shickley made the motion that we buy the cart and 
table depending on the amount of money in that particular fund. The 
motion was seconded by Mr. Allen.,.Motion carried.
In order to pay for an Insurance policy Mr. Allen made a motion we 
take the money from the contingency fund. Motion 2nd by Mr. Shickley..
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I

meeting will be the first- Wed. of the month

Meeting adjourned.

Jeanne Welinitz 
se c’ y

The 
and

The 
on

I

financial report was read and approved, 
hand of §12,936.86.

at 7s00 P.M.
Mrs

The minutes 
correct our 
Cannaday gave 
§34, b55.uOO

librarians report was read stating that 2249 adults; 
i960 children had books in circulation the last month.

We have a bal.

were read and approved; — Mrs. Hunt did 
budget as to the amount of money since Mr.

the Library another centj making the total

Mrs. Hunt said that she had hired Jody Lewis as page for 
§.7b an hour. Mrsi -Fitzpatrick made the motion that we 
give Mary Ray Houser 10 cents more on the hour.. 2nd. 
by Mrs. Powell. Motion carried.

FlwoOd Public Library Sid its regular meeting, Tues. 
T t 6th at 7:00 P.M. Those present were Mrs. Hunt, Mrs.

° MrS(, Fitzpatrick; Mrs. Welinitz, and Mrs. Poewll.

It was discussed that perhaps the library should have a 
place- iri the building set aside for Elwood Literature-^ 
going back to the beginning of Elwoods history. We 
thought perhaps Joe DaHority would like to donate some 
of hismaterial for such a place.

Mrs. Hunt said that altho Oakland school had around 
500 of our books some of the teachers were coming in 
and getting more books..for their uwn rooms. Mrs.
Hunt will contact Mr. House the principal and tell him 
they can have the books they want but they can't have 
500 books and then come in for more too.

The next .
Oct. 5th.

P I
Ml



      
     

Elwood Public Library Soard Mooting

I

Mrs

It VJB.S
The other organizations

No other business was brought up —- masting adjourned.
Jeanne Welinitz, seo'y

Mrs. Hunt told rhe board that she had a talk: with Mr. House, principal 
of Oakland schools and it was agreed that the teachers could come to the 
library and get their own books for their rooms but the amount of books 
taken would be deducted from the 500 books that the snhool receives.

Hunt said that the city would cut down the two dead trees in front 
of the library when they get their tree cutting equipement out.

I

The Elwood Library Board held its meeting on Oct. 5th at 7soOP.M. The 
minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. Mrs. Hunt, librarian 
gave the financial report stating we had a balance on hand of $10,378.47. 
The motion was made that we accept this report. Motion carried.

There was little discussion about changing the meeting night of the 
library board., due to the fact that it was very hard for throe members 
to be able to attend on their regular meeting night (1st Tues, of each 
month) a motion was made by Mr. Hadley and seconded by Mr. Allen that 
the meeting night be changed to the first Wednesday of every month. 
The motion.carried.

_  decided that the Camera Blub would have preference on the nights 
they want to use the party and club^at^ tH’e librarry. T*-* ~’ —
vri.ll have to call in and make reservations for the nights that they want 
to use the rooms.
Mrs. H.vnt said that we will have about $1900 left this year and that we 
need new shelving badly. Mrs. Hunt is going to call the light company 
and have their engineer come over to the library and plan for now lighting 
for the building and give us an estimate on the cost. It was also decided 
to buy a new clock for the childrens room.
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1

Jeanne Welinitz sec' y

-r. Shicxley told us that he is working with Merle Smith of 
the Indiana & Michigan Electric Co. cn the lighting xlxx 
of ths building. He vail have a report for us later.

It was decided by the members of the board to close the 
library at 7:45 PM the evenings of the Kiwanis travelogues 
so that the staff members may attend the showing of the films.

A new clock has been purchased and placed in the children's 
room.

The budget meeting will be Friday at Anderson at 9:30 AM. 
Mrs. Fowell and Mr. Shickley will attend along with Mrs. 
Hunt.

I K 5

Mrs. Hunt, the Librarian reported the addition of 151 new 
books to the shelves to make a total of 28,629 in the book 
collection. The total circulation of books is 5794. There 
were 233 new borrowers registered to use the library dur­
ing Oct.. 264 information questions answered by the library 
staff including 33 questions by telephone.
Mrs. Hunt told the board that the second grades of Oakland 
school paid the library a visit during the month. 87 child­
ren were given a tour of the library.

The Elwood Puolic Library Board held its monthly meeting 
.Ted., Nov. 2, 1960. The minutes of tne last meeting were 
approved as read. The financial report stating that 
§2,020.12 nad been spent during the month of October and 
that we have a balance on hand of §8,928.92 was read and 
accepted.

-'.o other business was brought before the board--meeting 
adjourned.

^embers of the board present at the meeting were; Mr. Allen, 
Mr. Hadley, Mr. Shickley, Mrs. Powel 1,-vhur*—and Mrs. 
Welinitz.
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